THE MUCH HADHAM PARISH LIGHTING PROJECT – SURVEY FORM
[bookmark: _Hlk43470977]Please respond by either completing the online survey, sending your responses to info@muchhadhamparishcouncil.co.uk or posting your responses to 40 Calverley Close, 
Bishop’s Stortford CM23 4JJ by July 15th 2020.
We would be grateful if you would respond to the following questions with a simple yes or no:
(Please circle applicable answer)
	1.
	Are you in favour of Much Hadham Parish Council proceeding with its project to upgrade the parish lighting?
	YES/NO

	2.
	Are you in favour of Much Hadham Parish Council taking out a loan for this project so that it can be done now?
	YES/NO

	
	Any other comments?






	



Many thanks
Much Hadham Parish Council

Background to the project:
Our older streetlighting is increasingly unreliable and has a high carbon footprint. It needs to be replaced and now is a good time to do the work.
Not all the lights in Much Hadham belong to the Parish Council so the affected lights have been marked with twine:
Yellow twine - lights which will be renovated with standard columns and Heritage lanterns.
Pink twine - lights which will be decommissioned and removed because they are no longer needed.
The new LED lights will use much less power and produce a more efficient light. An example can be seen opposite Nimney House on Tower Hill.
The project will cost about £46,000 if done now and save the annual cost (about £2,000) of power and maintenance because the upgraded lights will be adopted by HCC, who already look after about 120,000 lights.
A fixed rate loan will be taken out to fund the project so that it can be completed all at once. This is a good time to borrow because interest rates are very low – about 2% for a loan over 10 years, for example. There would be no increase in the precept.
The alternative is to replace just one or two lights each year, paid for from our annual income. That would be risky as prices would increase, older lights need more maintenance and we would take many years to achieve the benefits.
The decommissioned lighting columns will be available to anyone who would like to buy them e.g. for a garden feature.
Virtually all the streetlights in Hertfordshire have been converted to LED and it is time that Much Hadham caught up and reduced its carbon footprint.

